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Group B has duty this week 

 

 
SENIORS - LAST CHANCE TO TAKE YOUR SENIOR 
PORTRAIT.  If you have not taken your portrait you 
may go to Room 104 on October 23rd through October 
25th from 3-8pm.  You must bring exactly $30 cash and 
come dressed.  There will be no cap and gown pictures or 
outfit changes.  Please be prepared to wait as students 
with appointments get helped first.  If you have questions, 
please see Mrs. E in Room 509. 
 
Know someone who likes pickle juice?  Do you put 
bananas on your red rice?  Our yearbook team wants to 
interview you!  We’re featuring all Master Chefs with 
weird food combinations.  Take our google form survey 
on the Sierra Vista website and submit it by November 
1st to share your creative food ideas! 
 

 
Spirit Day is this Thursday! 
What is Spirit Day? 
 *Spirit Day is a means of speaking out against 
 LGBTQ bullying and standing with LGBTQ 
 youth, who disproportionately face bullying and 
 harassment because of their identities.  Pledging to 
 “go purple” on Spirit Day is a way for everyone to 
 visibly show solidarity with LGBTQ youth and to 
 take part in the largest, most visible anti-bullying 
 campaign in the world. 
 *Stat of the day:  According to the National School 
 Climate Survey & GLSEN, 59.5% of LGBTQ 
 students feel unsafe at school because of their 
 sexual orientation. 

Seniors 

Sports 

 
No Games Today! 

Attention ALL Seniors: 
Would you like free money for college?  Sierra Vista High 
School will be hosting a wonderful workshop this 
Saturday, October 19th, from 8am-11am to help you 
complete your FAFSA/Dream Act application.  Please 
come by the Counseling Office to sign up for it and also 
pick up a form to create an FSA ID for you and your 
parent. 
Remember this workshop is on Saturday, October 19th, 
from 8am-11am. 
AND remember FREE MONEY! 
 
            


